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Over the past few years, there has been some positive changes in working with the 

Corporation Division. Sadly, it still needs some serious updating to provide 

consumers with a seamless entry point in which to conduct business. This would 

positively impact several areas in which we work. The problem is that these 

technological advances need to be duplicated across multiple agencies as well. CCB, 

Dept of Insurance, Revenue all need a similar seemless system.  


